Supervisor of Assessment Public Testing Notice

The Department of Revenue, Springfield, Illinois has fixed November 14th, 2024, as the date for an examination for the office of Supervisor of Assessments. The examination will be held at the Pike County Health Department located at 606 W Adams St. Pittsfield, Illinois at the hour of 10:00 a.m. Application forms and information may be obtained by contacting Natalie P. Roseberry, Pike County Clerk at the Pike County Government Building in Pittsfield located at 121 E Washington Street. Individuals interested in taking the examination should contact Natalie P. Roseberry at nroseberry@pikecountyil.gov or 217-285-6812 by 10:00 am of the day before the examination to register. To be eligible for election or appointment to the office of Supervisor of Assessments, an individual must meet the eligibility criteria set forth in 35 ILCS 200/3-5 of the Property Tax Code. The examination and facilities will be accessible to people with disabilities in compliance with state and federal laws. People in need of special accommodation should notify Natalie P. Roseberry at 217-285-6812 by 10:00 a.m. on November 8th to make the necessary arrangements.
